


I oppose the idea of having an energy-from-waste incinerator based in Eastern Creek. I feel the 
safety and health of the public will be at risk due to the large amounts of pollution being produced 
by the incinerator. Please put our human lives at the forefront of any political/monetary issues as 
we only have 1 life. Perhaps a relocation would benefit. 


